
GOVERNMENT OF NAGALAND 

DIRECTORATE OF TECHNICAL EDUCATION 

NAGALAND: KOHIMA 

 

NO. DTE/ SCHO-10/2019/                 Dt. Kohima, the 8th   Dec 2021. 

 

NOTIFICATION 

   In continuation to this office Notification of even No. dated 12th Oct 2021, it is 

hereby to inform all the students belonging to the Indigenous and Schedule Tribes of Nagaland 

that the invitation of online application for State Technical Scholarship Scheme has been 

extended till 31st January,2022. 

Students who have not registered or applied for the said scholarship scheme can apply from 

the common Scholarship portal www.scholarship.nagaland.gov.in 

 

 

 

  (Er. M.NAKRO) 

       Addl. Director & HOD 

Issued by DIPR 
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